
From: Debbie Richards 

Sent: Wednesday, 14 December 2016 9:49 AM 
To: Chambers - Lee C 

Subject: AM2014/251 Aged Care Award 2010 

 
Dear Commissioner Lee, 
 
In regard to the Notice of Listing this Friday 16 December 2016 for a conference to discuss technical 
and drafting issues in respect of the Aged Care Award 2010, we advise that the ANMF officer 
involved in this process is currently on leave and we are unable to provide a representative on this 
occasion.  
 
Regards 
 
Debbie Richards 
 
Debbie Richards | Federal Industrial Officer - Research 

 

 
 


